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 The Harvey Public Schools Back to School Parade is complete.  It was a great 

day of fun, as we celebrated with our families. 

 

 Community Education will be working with the committee on the Dr. Maya 

Angelou Rededication Celebration on September 22
nd

.  Ms. Bolton has sent out 200 

invitations to community leaders, churches and partners to ensure that this event is a 

success. Currently, we have over 50 individuals from the district community 

attending. 

 

 Community Education will be teaming up with the Parent Coordinators and the 

Department of Teaching and Learning to create more district wide/ family centered 

events and programs.   

Programs we are looking to host are: 

 -Movies in the Park 

 -Family Bon-Fire and Hot Coco Night 

 -Family Field Trip (Great America, Zoo, Springfield State Fair) 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Report 

XXX 

 

 


